Mark Stanley
Superintendent of Schools
mark.stanley@eastonschools.org

33 Bangor Road Easton, ME 04740 (207) 488-7700 ext. 105

March 8, 2022

Faculty, Staff, Students and Community Members of Easton,

At their regular meeting last night, the Easton School Department School Committee voted to adhere to the US and Maine CDC guidelines and move the district to *mask optional* in all buildings and transportation effective immediately. Please take some time to review the updated "Safe Return to School Plan" for all changes, and contact administration with any questions you may have.

Kindest Regards,

Mark Stanley

**Superintendent of Schools**